
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Teachers/Staff 
       
FROM:  Erik vonBlankenburg, Director Operations and Sustainability 

DATE:  August 1, 2023 

SUBJECT: AHERA District Information 

 

As mandated by Federal Regulation 40 CFR Part 763, known as AHERA (Asbestos Hazard Emergency 

Response Act, enacted in 1987) local educational agencies must notify parents/guardians in writing each 

school year about the existence and location of AHERA related documents for each school building within their 

jurisdiction.  

Our District is in compliance with AHERA Legislation that concerns asbestos in schools.  It is available for 

review at the District Office, 230 Doherty Drive Larkspur, CA 94939. 

If you should have any questions concerning the AHERA document or asbestos related activities, as the 

District AHERA representative I can be contacted at (415) 233-3906. 
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